B Hastie & M Forsdick
PO Box 37,
PCU065766 Terrey Hills

NSW 2084

Director

Transport Assessments

Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

17 June 2016

Dear Director,

CHATSWOOD-SYDENHAM METRO: SS15 7400

We are the joint owners of unit 4 Dalgetty Road, Walsh Bay, a town house in the
building Towns Place.

We strongly object to the above proposal as the tunnel as currently proposed will pass
under the north western corner of Dalgety Road, directly below our unit. In fact it will
run under our complex’s under ground carpark which will exacerbate the problem of
noise and vibrations (our carpark is 6 levels, some 18 to 25 metres below the units).

The first we knew of this proposal was when advised by our Owners Corporsation. AS
affected owners in the area , we would have thought we would have received direct notice
of these proposals.

Our Owners Corporation has studied the plans in detail and believe the proposed route of
the proposed tunnel could easily be modified to avoid unintentional long term problems
of noise and vibration issues for the Towns Place complex.

We therefore urge the Department to consider modification of the route planned.
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